Education Authority, Southern Region

Principal : Mrs P McAlister

Bush Primary School

Telephone : 028 87725102

          Mullaghteige Road







Dungannon

Dear Parent,

We are holding a special walk/cycle/scoot to school day on: 

Friday 22nd October 2021

DITCH THE DARK DAY!

The theme of the day is Be Bright, Be Seen. To raise awareness of safe travel to school as the days become darker, we are encouraging children to walk, cycle or scoot to school (or at least part of the journey!) looking as bright and shiny as possible! 

Children are invited to get creative with their outfits and bikes/scooters to be super bright. The possibilities are endless – bright clothing, bike lights, glow sticks, aluminium foil, fluorescent orange socks, face paint, a pink tutu, a neon green wig, tinsel or Christmas fairy lights safely around bikes – get bright brighter, brightest! 

In the interest of safety, we always advise children to wear high visibility clothing so that they can be seen and be safe on the way to school, and a helmet if they are riding a scooter or bicycle.

We would appreciate it if each child could bring £1 on this non uniform day for school funds. 
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